
 

 

 
 

December 12th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

As we enter into the final week before our Christmas holidays, I’d like to take the opportunity to wish 

all of our families a safe and wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.  The last day of school 

will be Friday, December 17th, 2021.  We will be reopening on Monday, January 3rd, 2022. 

We greatly appreciate the efforts of Fr. Frank, Fr. Arthur, and everyone at Our Lady of Grace Parish 

in celebrating Advent Mass with us this past Friday. 

Please take an opportunity to review the images and information below for more details on our 

upcoming week and important school events taking place at Holy Spirit CES. 

Advent Prayer 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to share our Advent prayer.  Please feel free to share this prayer 

with your family over the holidays as we continue our journey in Advent. 

 

God’s hope to direct me, 

God’s love to surround me, 

God’s joy to warm me, 

God’s peace to comfort me, 

Bless our Advent journey to Christmas with light and patience. 

Amen 

 

Advent Liturgy 

 

This Monday, December 13th at 10:10 am, our Grades 1 and 2 classes have prepared an Advent 

liturgy.  If you would like to join us for the liturgy please visit this Livestream link:  Holy Spirit Advent 

Liturgy 

 

Luke 4:18 Spirit Week 

 

This week students are invited to wear their favourite Christmas accessories and clothing all week.  

Reindeer antlers?  Elf earmuffs? Red, White, Green or Purple clothing, socks, Christmas sweaters, 

headbands?  Take your pick and wear them throughout the week.  

 

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/fd416b2c-b7ed-456c-8f8c-920833a5fb22
https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/fd416b2c-b7ed-456c-8f8c-920833a5fb22


 

 

 
 

Our Luke 4:18 has also planned a week- long bingo activity and door decorating contest for classes 

to participate in.  Our door decorating will focus on New Year resolutions and messages of hope.  

We are looking forward to a holly, jolly Christmas spirit week as we look forward to the birth of 

Jesus. 

 

Holiday Heroes Luke 4:18 Christmas Campaign 

                                                                     

This Monday, December 13th, 2021, we will be 

collecting new and unwrapped clothing and 

toys for tweens ages 9 to 12 as discussed in 

our Holiday Heroes letter below.  Donation 

boxes will be set up at all of our school 

entrances for students to drop them into before 

entering the building.  Any donations will be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Christmas Music Class Videos Update (Kindergarten to Grade 3 Classes) 

This Wednesday, December 15th, 2021, classroom teachers will begin posting their Christmas 

music video.  We hope that you will enjoy the musical efforts of our students as they spread holiday 

cheer. 

I would to thank the efforts of our students, classroom teachers, and our music teacher Ms. Frijio in 

preparing our Kindergarten to Grade 3 classes for their music video. 

As a reminder, we ask that once the video is shared that parents do not take pictures or videos of 

the recording.  To protect the privacy of all of our students no videos or pictures should be posted to 

any social media. 

Kindergarten Registration for Next School Year 

On January 3rd, 2022, Holy Spirit will begin accepting registrations for the upcoming 2022-2023 

school year.  Please review the flyer and information attached below if you are registering your child 

at our school next year. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca  



 

  



 

 

 


